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Emma Torkelson

From: Zachary Brown <zacharywestbrown@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 2:21 PM 
To: Sen. James Kaufman <Sen.James.Kaufman@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Thank you for supporting the REF! 
 
Dear Senator Kaufman, 
 
Greetings from Southeast Alaska.  Thank you very much for sponsoring SB 33 – extending Alaska's Renewable Energy 
Fund another 10 years.  I believe the gifts of renewable energy are crucial for our state's future.  And with a big influx of 
federal funding for clean energy on the way, it's both practical and wise for Alaska's legislature to renew the REF. 
 
I hope SB 33 will advance into law! 
Best wishes, 
Zach Brown, PhD 
Gustavus, AK 


